
Blackheath and Crystal Palace Circuit 

Advent Bible Study 2024 

Following on from well supported Circuit Advent Bible studies of the past using 

the Zoom platform, the circuit staff team has decided to jointly deliver another 

study this year. We are using material based on the readings for Year C of the 

Revised Common Lectionary, which will complement the lectionary readings for 

the intervening Sunday services. This year’s study was written by the Preacher, 

poet and writer, John Birch. Some of you may remember that we used John’s 

material in a previous Advent course in 2022 entitled ‘Hark the Glad Sound!’. 

‘Preparing the Way’ is a four-week study. We will be meeting every Wednesday 

evening at 7.30pm by zoom. Details as follows:   

Wed. 27th Nov:  Study 1 ‘A World in Turmoil’ led by Rev. Richard Grocott 

Wed. 4th Dec.     Study 2 ‘Preparing the Road’ led by Rev. Charles ILunga 

Wed. 11th Dec:  Study 3 ‘The Life Required’ led by Rev. William Davis 

Wed. 18th Dec:  Study 4 ‘God’s Servants’ led by Rev. Craig Gaffney    
 

We do hope that as many people as possible from across the circuit are able to 

join us and enjoy both the study and the cross-circuit fellowship of friends. It will 

be an interactive study in which we encourage all who are able participate to be 

involved in the discussions. 

Please find below details of the recurring zoom link you would need to access 

this study: 

https://zoom.us/j/95528625534?pwd=0bb3FJwYw8I528ice8O2C6gK5cteLC.1 

 

          
 

All Are Welcome 

 

https://zoom.us/j/95528625534?pwd=0bb3FJwYw8I528ice8O2C6gK5cteLC.1

